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State of Florida
Public Serbice Commisgsion
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DATE: May 13, 1998

TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting

FROM: Laura King, Division of Communications J //¢

RE:  Confidential Document No. 12085-97 ROV

Staff has completed its review of the information provided by BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc. in confidential document number 12085.97; therefore, this document
may be returned. If there are any questions, please call me at 3-6588. Thank you.
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